
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 May 12, 2005 

 

 

 

Mr. James Owczarski  

Common Council Administration Manager 

City Clerk's Office 

City Hall, Room 205 

 

 

Dear Mr. Owczarski: 

 

The Health Department is submitting the following grant resolutions for Common 

Council approval. 

 

 

Sexually Transmitted Diseases Grant– This resolution amends Common 

Council File 041604 which approved the application, acceptance and 

expenditures for this grant.  The funding has increased by $100,000 

which results in the creation of three additional positions.   

 

 

Asthma Care Coordination Grant – Funded by the State of Wisconsin 

Department of Health and Family Services through the Children’s Health 

System, this funding will support care coordination and case management 

for children who are diagnosed with persistent and uncontrolled asthma.  

 

All appropriate paperwork is attached.  Thank you for your consideration.   

 

 

Sincerely,  

 

 

 

 

                              Yvette Rowe 

Business Operations Manager- Health 

 

Attachments 


